
I would like to start by extending a huge thank you to all of our
parents who attended the Key Stage 1 Christmas show performance. It
was fantastic to see so many smiling faces in the audience, and we
hope that you enjoyed the festive fun! The children worked hard on
their performances and it was wonderful to see them shine on stage. I
would also like to extend a special thank you to all of the parents for
creating such amazing costumes for the children.

We are looking forward to the Year R Nativity performances next week
alongside our Community Carols which we hope many of you can join
us for on Wednesday afternoon. The children have got into the festive
spirit in their practices and are particularly looking forward to sharing
the 12 days of Christmas with you!

Today, we enjoyed a wonderful Boorley Christmas dinner together and
we would like to extend our thanks to Billy and the kitchen team for
their hard work in preparing this. A huge congratulations to our
Christmas cake competition winners Charlie and Evelyn.
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Year 5 had a fantastic time creating minirainforest terrariums using plastic tubs as part oftheir geography project. The students carefullylayered soil, moss, and small plants inside theirtubs, recreating the lush environment of arainforest. This activity helped them understandthe structure and appearance of a rainforest,while also sparking their creativity and teamworkskills. The finished terrariums brought a vibrantslice of the rainforest into the classroom, leavingeveryone proud of their work.

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


We would like to inform you that the date for the

Promoting the Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools

workshop with Rosie, one of our SEND advisors, has

been rearranged to Thursday 23rd January. This

important session aims to provide a supportive and

confidential space for parents to seek advice, discuss

challenges and share experiences with one another.

We encourage you to take advantage of this

opportunity to engage with Rosie and connect with

fellow parents navigating similar journeys. Your voice

matters and together we can foster a more inclusive

environment for all our children. 

Nurturing Futures

At Boorley, we believe that wearing school uniform is an
important part of being a pupil here. Wearing uniform helps
to create a sense of community and belonging, as well as
promoting equality and respect among all children. We
recognise that some children may have sensory needs or
other challenges that may make it difficult for them to wear
certain parts of the uniform. We are happy to work with
parents and carers to find solutions that meet the individual
needs of each child, while still ensuring that they meet the
school's uniform expectations. For details of the
expectation for school uniform, please visit the school
website linked below.
Thank you for your support in ensuring children arrive at
school in the correct school uniform.

Strengthening
Community

https://www.boorleypark.org/parent-info/uniform/

https://www.boorleypark.org/parent-info/uniform/


KEY Dates
December 

Monday 16th December - 9:15am PTA Christmas pantomime for all children
Monday 16th December 4:00pm Choir Performance - In the hall 
Tuesday 17th December 9:15am Year R Nativity Play - In the hall 

Wednesday 18th December 2:30pm Christmas Carols on the playground 
Thursday 19th December 2:30pm Year R Nativity Play - In the hall 
Thursday 19th December PTA Disco - Year R, 1 & 2 at 4:15-4.45pm  
                                                                              Year 3, 4 & 5 at 5:15-6:00pm 

Friday 20th December - Last Day of Term 

Monday 23rd December 2024 – Friday 3rd January 2025 Christmas Holidays

January
First Day of Spring Term - Monday 6th January 2025

Monday 6th January 9:00-9:20am - Year 1 Parent Workshop 
Thursday 16th January - 9:00-11:00am - Year R - Little Workshop in School

Friday 24th January - Year 2 Trip to Blue Reef Aquarium

Safeguarding Notices

There is a post box in the library where children can post their Christmas cards during
the school day. The cards will then be delivered to the children by our elves. 
To help our post elves, please can you make sure that the envelope says the 
child’s name AND class.

Last day for posting is Wednesday 18th December.  
 

At Boorley, we believe in fostering a positive and respectful environment for our children,
both at home and in school. It's important to guide the children in understanding

appropriate ways to express their feelings and interact with their peers. We recognise that
some children may encounter swearing through various avenues, such as family interactions

or digital content and we encourage all families to engage in conversations about the
importance of respectful language. By setting clear boundaries and discussing why certain

words can be hurtful, we can help our children develop strong communication skills and
social awareness. 

At Boorley, we take incidents of swearing seriously. Our behaviour policy is in place to
ensure a safe and respectful learning environment. Let’s work together to promote and

model positive language and healthy interactions, guiding our children toward a brighter,
more respectful future. Thank you for your continued support.




